
Village Hall AGM

Stinchcombe Village Hall AGM
The AGM will be held on Tuesday 17th November at 7.30pm.

Local  residents  are  usually  very  welcome  to  attend  the
Stinchcombe Village Hall AGM. However, this year, to allow for
social  distancing  only  a  small  number  of  people  can  be
accommodated. This is in addition to the Committee members. If
you have any issues or concerns the Committee is happy to
discuss them at the meeting. Please email them in before the
meeting.

If you would particularly like to attend the meeting or have
any  issues  you  would  like  to  raise,  please  email.  Before
Monday 16th November.
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